

Office of the Treasurer of Ontario Cabinet du

Trésorier de l'Ontario Ministry of
Treasury and
Economics

Ministère du Trésor et de l'Économie

Frost Building Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1Y7 416/965-6361 Édifice Frost Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1Y7 416/965-6361

May 29, 1986

Mr. Jeff Rosen Canadian Jewish News 562 Eglinton Avenue East Suite 401 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1P1

Dear Mr. Rosen,

I want to thank you for the interest you exhibited by joining me for a post-budget reception. The feedback I received from you and your colleagues, was interesting and certainly worth-while.

I obviously cannot expect every response that I receive to be positive so affairs such as the one last Wednesday are particularly valuable.

Again, let me thank you for attending the reception. I look forward to meeting with you again.

Yours truly,

Robert F. Nixon

Robert F. Nixon Treasurer of Ontario